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Friday 20th June  2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

What a busy week this has been.  We started our week together for our prayer 

and liturgy assembly, we focused upon the Holy Trinity, The Father, Son and 

Holy Spirit. We reflected upon how we need to give ourselves time to talk to 

Go and also time to listen to him.  

 

Refugee week: Our focus this week has been to complete simple acts of 
kindness for others, the children have been teaming up with a partner class to 
share stories and work together. We thank you also for your kind donations.  
 

Careers Day Event: A huge thank you to all our visitors who helped create a 

wonderful opportunity for our Y6 Leavers to learn about different careers and 

inspire them for their futures. It was such a lovely morning and the comments 

from our visitors about our Y6’s showed how they really are a credit to you all.  

 

Reminders:  

• Y6 Positive Footprints Careers morning: Wednesday 25th June  

• Y5 Parent meeting for Y7 September 2026 applications: Thursday 26th 
June at 2.30pm. 

• Friday 27th June at 2.30pm - Fir class will be leading our POW Assembly, 
with a focus on their class Saints – St Peter and St Paul. 

• Tuesday 1st July 3pm - 4pm. Whole school History Exhibition – Infant 
hall. 

• Wednesday 2nd July - Whole school Transition Day - the children will 
visit their new classes and meet their teachers. 

• Wednesday 2nd July Y7 - City Wide Transition Day  

• Reception places - September 2025. We do still have places in our 
Reception class for September 2025, please contact the school office if 
you would like further information. 
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• Nursery places - September 2025. If your child is reaching three years 
old please contact the school office as we have places in our nursery 
class - mornings only 8.45am-11.45am.  

• Breakfast Club: If you are able please continue to give us your 
donations for this service, this will help fund this provision. 

• End of Term date: School closes on Friday 18th July at 1pm  
 

Thank you for your support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 

 


